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Subject: Endorsement of submission.
Date: 26 January 2022 15:41:06

Dear Sir,
As an interested party in the inspection of the A57 Link Roads proposal,
High Peak Green Party would like to endorse the second relevant
representation made by CPRE Peak District and South Yorkshire Branch:

Yours faithfully

Jane Reynolds (coordinator)




